
 

 

 
 

ISD/ACAD/CIR/147/2024 27/03/2024 

CIRCULAR 

(KG II to XII) 
Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings of the day! 
 

We thank you for the support and cooperation extended to the school. 
 

As we are moving towards the commencement of the new academic year 2024-25 this circular is to 

request you to pay the applicable fees in advance on Monthly / Quarterly basis for the AY 2024-2025 

including previous year pending fee dues, if any, of your ward latest by 10th April 2024. 
 

 

  The Fee Counter remains open from 7.00 a.m. to 1.00 p.m (Sunday to Thursday) during the holy month   

  of Ramadan. Normal Timings will resume after Eid holidays. 
 

 

  Please note that a discount of 2% on the Tuition Fee will be applicable if the entire school fee for the    

  academic year 2024-25 is paid on or before 30th April 2024. 
 

 

  We look forward to your wholehearted support for the betterment of the school and appreciate your   

  cooperation in this regard. 

 

    Regards 

 

 

 

    Amar Srivastava 

    Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  


